
 
 

  

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 
DEPUTY MINISTER MRS PAMELA TSHWETE TO ADDRESS THE SOUTH 
AFRICAN SOCIETY ON THE WAR ON LEAKS PROGRAMME  

 

06 November 2015  

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mrs Pamela Tshwete, in collaboration with the 
Amathole District and Ngqushwa Local Municipalities will be addressing matters related to the war on 
leaks training programme to recruit 15 000 young people as artisans, plumbers and water agents.  

 
The Media is invited to attend as follows: 
 
Date: Monday 9 November 2015 
Venue: Ncumisa Khondlo Community Hall, PEDDIE 
Time: 09h00 
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For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at www.dws.gov.za 
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